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Dear Parent/Carer            16th November 2021 
 
Re: Individual School Photos 
 
Further to my letter two days ago, there has been some concern about getting the photos back in time for 
Christmas given the very tight timescales. Some families have requested an earlier date so that they can 
post photos to relatives as Christmas presents. 
 
Luckily, there has been a cancellation and Phototronics are now able to take our children’s photographs on 
Thursday 18th November which is this Thursday coming. This is literally the only date available. 
 
Unfortunately, due to Covid risk assessments we are unable to have sibling’s photos taken together and 
therefore every child in school will be taken individually. 
 
The proofs will be sent out with children the following week and all orders must be handed in via the 
Collection Box at the main gate by Wednesday 1st December 2021. 
 
This ensures that all photographs ordered for Christmas will definitely be done before the children break up 
on 17th December and can be distributed as soon as they are done. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs D Cross 

 
Mrs D Cross 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 

    Westcroft 

Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 

Co Durham 

DL13 2NU 

Tel: 01388 528218 

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk 

Website: stanhopebarrington.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

tel:10847279

